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December 31, 1948

Mr, Roy Yarbrough
0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Roy:

We have received a wire today from Roy H. King asking us to
cancel bond coverin. their Sanger Bros No. 1 in SW/4 SE/4 section 27,
T.18 S, R.38 E.

Their well file shows Notice of Intention to Plug Well approved
by you on January 12, 1948, but so far no approved plugging has been
received by us. Will you please check and if you have approved this
plugging wire us in order that we may cancel this bond.

In the event they have not filed the final plugsing with the
Commission, we are enclosing Forms C~103 which they may send to you
direct.

Very truly yours,

bow Secretary Director



